
Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 28th September 2023 
 

 

The Vice Chair opened the meeting. 

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 21st September 2023. The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

Matters Arising. 

 

Electronic payments for event will be arranged with the bar manager. 

 

A meeting was held with the police regarding security for the Cardiff and Swansea game. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

 

Correspondence.  

 

An email from South Wales Police was read to the committee and recommendations were agreed by 

the committee. The club will also be consulted before all high-risk games.  

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

 

Any other business. 

 

Access is needed for a wooden box in the skittle alley. 

A urinal in the gent’s toilet needs repairing. 

A handrail for the stage steps was requested. 

A further discussion on the TV remote control took place. 

 

A catering company would like to provide rolls behind the bar. 

 

The Vice Chair closed the meeting. 

 


